
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 11th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
A school twitter account has been set up for teachers to use in school, in order to raise our profile and share 
with you some of the day to day activities of St Mary’s. It will also be an opportunity for us to post about various 
achievements as well as documenting events the pupils participate in during the school year.  
 
With e-safety being as important as ever right now, the children will be learning about the importance of posting 
personal information online. In line with this, we are asking that if you DO NOT wish for your child’s photograph 
or first name to be posted on social media, please let school know via email or phone call as soon as possible, and 
before Friday 18th September 2020. (Please note: first names will never be used alongside photographs of your 
child- only separately).  If we do not hear from you, school will presume permission is given. If you do change 
your mind at any point, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
A Twitter policy will be uploaded to the school website shortly, should you have any concerns about this. Please 
also do not hesitate to contact myself or school’s ICT coordinator- Mrs Naylor (Y6), with any questions or concerns 
you may have. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Davies (Y5) 
 
 
 
 
 


